
REMEMBRANCE SERVICE  
FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2022

The Annual Remembrance service will be held on Friday 11th November 2022 
at the Hutton War Memorial in Moor Lane at Hutton. This is your opportunity to 
remember and honour servicemen who lost their lives in two world wars. 

Please assemble in Hutton Village Hall at 10.45am. Everyone welcome
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COUNCIL MEETINGS

Hutton Parish Council meets regularly at Hutton Village Hall and residents of the Parish 
are welcome to attend. 

There will be a short period early in the meeting for residents to bring up any local issues 
that may be causing them concern.

Meetings are on Monday unless otherwise stated

You can find agendas, meeting minutes and dates of future meetings and lots more 
information about the Parish of Hutton by visiting our website.

The next Council meeting is on

Monday 5th December 2022
(Dates for 2023 will be published on our website soon)
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CHEAP CAR INSURANCE SCAM

Social media users are asked to be on the alert for potential scam car insurance brokers. 
The adverts hook you in with promises of cheap deals and positive reviews. On speaking 
to the broker, they seem professional and well informed. The quote comes back much less 
than others you may have obtained. If the deal looks too good to be true, be very wary. 
This could be a ‘ghost broker’ and you could be paying for worthless cover. To get the 
reduced price the broker will alter some of the policy details such as changing your address 
or claims history, which will void the cover and potentially mean you are driving uninsured. Use 
reputable sources to find car insurance deals, don’t rely on social media adverts. Insurance 
companies and intermediaries need to be registered with the Financial Conduct Authority 
www.fca.org.uk.



CHRISTMAS 
IN HUTTON

Friday 2nd December 2022, 6pm – 8pm

Hutton Village Hall, Moor Lane, Hutton

FREE Entry    FREE on-site parking

FREE Mulled Wine, Hot or Cold Drink and Mince Pie

There will be a visit from Father Christmas 
with a complimentary gift for every child

With a variety of stallholders offering flowers, decorations 
and crafts from local businesses and organisations, it 

should help to make your Christmas special.

Our ever-popular Candy Floss stall will be there too!


